
 
Press Release 

 
 
DEUTSCHE BANK AND NATIONAL GALLERY CONTINUE THE INTERN 
PROGRAMME 
 
Cayman, 21 August 2006: The National Gallery has been making great strides over the past 

few years to awaken the passion for the visual arts in our islands. In continuing with this 

objective it has been a dream of the Gallery to be able to offer a young Caymanian the 

experience of working in the Gallery prior to further education. After a successful launch of the 

programme in 2004, and with the continued generous sponsorship of Deutsche Bank, The 

National Gallery has filled the intern position for a third year. 
 

Funding of CI$14,500.00 from Deutsche Bank for 2006-2007, has supported The National 

Gallery to hire their third intern – Ariana Eden. A recent graduate of the John Gray High School, 

Ariana is planning on attending UCCI part-time whilst at the National Gallery, for two years and 

then study overseas with hopes to pursue a degree in architecture. The new Intern stated “My 

future goals are to focus on my career of choice, which is to become a successful architect but I 

would also like to continue with my other choice, which is fashion design. I became interested in 

becoming an intern at the National Gallery because I wanted to get a feel of the working world 

and also to surround myself with different fields that I enjoy, which can help me in the near 

future with my architecture dreams”.  

 

As a group Deutsche Bank around the world is committed to the arts in each of their many 

jurisdictions. Sophie Ebanks, Marketing Manager for Deutsche Bank Cayman states “Education 

and the arts have long been a focus of Deutsche Bank, and it is something that we are 

passionate about. The National Gallery has created this wonderful opportunity for a young 

Caymanian, and we are privileged to be a part of it”.  

 

Nancy Barnard, Director of The Gallery stated “The experience that a year at the National 

Gallery will provide in terms of business and art skills will be second to none, and this internship 

continues to provide another opportunity for the succession of young Caymanians into the 

workforce.  This year we had six applicants for this position, and Ariana with her pleasant nature 

and flair for architecture was the person who walked away with the internship opportunity.” 
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Deutsche Bank wishes Ariana Eden great success in her new position and congratulates the 

Gallery on start of the third successful year of the intern programme. 

 

 

 

 

From the left: Deutsche Bank’s 

Simon Wetherell, Sophie 

Ebanks with Ariana Eden, 

Nancy Barnard, a Director of 

The Gallery and JC Emard, a 

Director at Deutsche Bank. 
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Notes to Editors: 
 

1 Deutsche Bank (Cayman) Limited is part of Deutsche Bank’s offshore group and was 
established in Grand Cayman in 1984.   

 
2 The offshore group operates a geographic franchise on behalf of its parent, Deutsche 

Bank AG, and maintains offices in Cayman, Delaware, Guernsey, Jersey, Ireland, 
Luxembourg, Mauritius, the Netherlands and Switzerland supplemented by a 
representative presence in Hong Kong, New York and Singapore.  

 
3 With approximately € 933 billion in assets and 63,400 employees, Deutsche Bank 

AG offers a wide range of financial services in 74 countries throughout the world. 
Deutsche Bank competes to be the leading global provider of financial solutions for 
demanding clients creating exceptional value for its shareholders and people.  
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